
12.22.2023 

COVID numbers are rising in Charles County. We know that has a direct impact on the COVID cases of 
residents and staff in the building. At this @me the Maryland Department of Health has kept visita@on 
open however you will need to don the appropriate PPE including a mask. If you are not feeling well, 
please refrain from visi@ng at this @me.   

Always…Our first and highest priority is to protect and advocate for our residents and staff.   

Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:  

Our latest round of weekly tes@ng has resulted in no residents tes@ng posi@ve. All Center for Disease 
Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.   

Assisted Living and Memory Care:  

Our latest round of weekly tes@ng has resulted in no resident tes@ng posi@ve. All Center for Disease 
Control and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.  


